From: cityclerk
Subject: CNSC Application for Tenure Expansion

From: Mark Earle <*Redacted*>

Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 2:58 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: CNSC Application for Tenure Expansion

| wish the following to be included on a Council Meeting Agenda.

To Mayor and Council:

This message is in support of the Caledonia Nordic Ski Club Application for Tenure Expansion.

The Caledonia Nordic Ski Club provides an impressive year-round recreational facility. The facility is a boon to the health
and recreation of citizens of our city, whether members or non-members. There have been and are in the offing

regional, national, and international competitions that bring attention and dollars to Prince George and its businesses.

This application is intended to ensure this facility is in the strongest-posible position to be able to meet its mandate in
the future.

The Lheidli T'enneh support this application; this fact should carry much weight.
Respectfully,
Mark Earle

*Redacted* - 3101 St. Anne Crescent,
Prince George



